
 
Barkby & Barkby Thorpe conservation 
area boundary review 

A comprehensive review of the current conservation area boundary 

in Barkby & Barkby Thorpe has been carried out and we are seeking 

the public’s views on the proposed changes.  

The consultation period will run from January 21 to February 11 

2019. From January 21 you will be able to view a copy of the review 

document online and give your views by completing our online 

survey. This can be found at the following website: 

www.charnwood.gov.uk/pages/cbr 

A public consultation presentation has also been arranged where you 

will be able to view the details of the proposals together with a map 

identifying the proposed revised boundary. The details of the public 

presentation are: 

Date:  Tuesday February 05, 2019 

Time: 7.00pm 

Venue: Barkby Village Hall, 19 Beeby Road, Barkby LE7 3QB  


